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Dear Trinity families, 

 

We are almost at the end of the first half term already and what a jam packed half term it has been! We have only 

been back for one half term and we have already done so much; the classrooms are looking amazing, the books 

are full of learning and there have been lots of school trips that have already taken place.  What a terrific start to 

the year we have had! 

 

We will be starting next week with our Harvest Festival at St Swithuns so please remember to bring your 

donations to school with you on Monday morning. Early Years and Key Stage One will be going to the church for 

9.20am and Key Stage Two will be starting their service at 11.00am. We hope to see you there!  

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  
 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 13th October 2017  
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Trinity All Through School: Learning, Loving, Living 

Dates for your Diary (please also see the  

calendar on the school website for these 

dates) : 

 

 

 

19/10/2017 9.30am- Reception Lewisham Library Trip 

19/10/17  7:30pm Men’s Curry night @ Bengal Brasserie  

20/10/17 3:30 pm  Last day of term 

31/10/17 9:30am-

2:30pm  

Yr4 Viking workshop 

10/11/17 7:30pm PAFT Quiz Night @ Trinity Primary 

27/11/2017  9:30am-

2:30pm  

Yr3 Creekside Trip  

04/12/17 5:00pm-

7:00pm  

Yr2  Blackheath Concert 

15/12/17 3:00pm-

3:30pm  

R, 1 and 2 Xmas Party 

20/12/17 1:45pm 

finish   

Last day of term—pick up at 1:45pm 

Our chefs cooked up a storm on Wednesday 
with their special Black History Month menu. 
Emma’s handmade vegetarian patties were out 
of this world!  

Black History Month  

To celebrate Black History Month, during worship  we have 
been sharing books that contain either black lead charac-

ters or are written by famous black au-
thors. This week we shared ‘ Of Thee I 
Sing’ by Barack Obama. The children 
absolutely loved the book and it was full 
of extremely powerful messages. 

We would like to say a big thank you to 
Mr Noble who shared this awesome 
booklist with us!  

Harvest Festival 

Monday 16th October 2017 

Foundation Stage and Key 

stage 1 (Reception, Year 1 and 

2) will be at 9.20 am  

 Key Stage 2 (Year 3 and 4) at 

11.00 am 

 

Tea and coffee will be provided 

at the church by PAFT in be-

tween the two celebrations. 

 

Fundraising  

Some Trinity mums are running 
their very first 10k in November to 
raise funds for sports equipment for 
the primary school.  

To help with their fundraising 
please go to their Just Giving page: 

https://www.justgiving.com/
crowdfunding/trinityprimary 

Social Media  

We would just like to remind all 
parents and carers that the use of 
social media for sharing photos of 
children from the school is not  

allowed.  

Also, we would like to  remind all 
users of any group associated with 
Trinity Primary to  be respectful of 
our inclusive ethos.  

We are  an inclusive school that 
welcomes  everyone and  hope this 
message is shared by all of our  

Trinity families.  

Don’t forget… 


